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The intended penalties for those who are simply trying to expose the mis treatment of innocent 
animals who cannot protect themselves, are unfair and ridiculously harsh; in fact 
disproportionately higher than the penalties given to those that inflict the harm and suffering. 
Australians are a nation of animal lovers and deserve to be able to make informed choices about 
where their food comes from. By putting these fines in place, you are supporting animal 
suffering and denying consumers the right to the truth. 


